
Memorial Concert 

 

This year, our annual “Kaleidoscope String” concert will be a memorial concert in 

honor of Debra Remson who passed away in early November.  Ms. Remson was the string 

teacher in Grand Island for many years and touched the lives of many students. 

 The concert is on Thursday, February 13th at 7:00 at the Grand Island Senior High 

school.  We will be selling carnations before the concert and donating the proceeds to Music 

is Art in honor of Ms. Remson.   

 In addition, we are inviting back all alumni who would like to come and perform our 

last piece with us for the concert.  We have parts for all ability levels.  If you feel you would 

like to play but haven’t picked up your instrument in a while – it’s no problem! If you or 

someone you know are interested in playing in our grand finale to honor Ms. Remson, 

please e-mail Eve Roushey at EveRoushey@k12.ginet.org and a copy of the music will be 

sent to you.  We will also be having a special rehearsal for the concert on Tuesday, February 

11th at 6:30.   

 If you are unable to play, but want to participate or would like to help out in any ca-

pacity, please contact Eve Roushey (EveRoushey@K12.ginet.org) for more information. 


